Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship

“Let us allow ourselves to be surprised by the newness that Christ along can give. May his tenderness and
love guide our steps.” Pope Francis

Congratulations

To our many students that participated in the Catholic Families Student Contest. Evan Czuk and Liam Roth received
1st place in the diocese for their video “Evangelization”. Many of our students received honorable mentions.
Congratulations to Abigail Ulbrich, Isabella Hentz, Hanna Hollman, Madison Jones, Alanna Kaiser and Julia Warner, all
in 4 grade.

Thank you!
So many parents treated us in so many ways during Teacher Appreciation Week. We thank our PTO for organizing the
week and all who contributed in delighting our teachers. We are richly blessed.

Summer babysitting
A former St. A student, current senior at HCP, Abby Eastman, is interested in a summer position caring for children. If
you are interested in contacting Abby, please give her mother a call, Jill Eastman, 269-290-6692.

Special Persons Day
Thank you to all who were able to attend Special Persons Day. It was a wonderful morning. Congratulations to
students who did a beautiful job on their International Fair projects. Thank you to Ms. Werner for preparing a great
concert. And well done students. Visit our Facebook page to see some photos of the morning!

Athletic physicals

Hackett is offering sports physicals in their cafeteria on May 16, 6-8pm. The physical forms can be found on our
website:
http://images.pcmac.org/SiSFiles/Schools/MI/CatholicSchoolsKalamazoo/StAugustine/Uploads/Publications/Scan-04-
28-2017-1120.pdf

HCP Summer Sport Camps
Head to our website for more information on sport camps:
http://www.stakzoo.org/?PageName=%27SchoolPublications&CategorylD=13302&SubCategorylD=38382&Publication
ID=111996

Chris McKenna
Protecting Young Eyes
So many of you have signed up to hear Chris McKenna speak on Protecting Young Eyes on May 10 at 6pm in the
Crowley Center. It's not too late to sign up. Please follow this link to sign up to attend:
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-digital-culture-of-kids-st-augustine-catholic-school-tickets-33068840793 Note that the
invitation is for parents. Chris McKenna will be speaking to our students throughout the day.

St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young
people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship.
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